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June 11, 2014

Sent via electronic mail only

J. Michael Clara
974 South 1400 West
Salt Lake City, Utah

E-mail: donmiguelslc@gmail.com

Re: GRAMA Request to Salt Lake City School District Dated 6/10/14
Dear Board Member Clara:

I am writing in response to your recent GRAMA request seeking certain records
related to the USOE’s Gang Prevention and Intervention proposal. I am seeking
clarification as to what correspondence you are requesting in your second sentence
which states, “This request should also include correspondence between Misty Suarez
& Sandra Ameel and to anyone else in the school district and the USOE, as it pertains
to Colors of Suecess and Techniques for Tough Times programs.”

My specific question is whether your request for such correspondence is limited to
communications that are tied to the gang prevention and intervention proposal. Or
are you making a general request for all their communications on these programs
regardless of whether they relate to the proposal? As the Colors of Success program
has been used by the district for twenty plus years, if your request is not tied to the
grant or limited to a specific time period, your request would require district staff to
spend significant time and resources compiling the responsive documentation.

Also, please note that the district is currently operating under the Summer Efficiency
Schedule and is not open for business on Fridays. Accordingly, a 10 business day
response period will result in the district providing you with the requested
documentation no later than June 26, 2014. If your request requires an extended
response time of 15 business days, the district’s response will be provided no later
than July 7, 2014.

The district has begun compiling the requested documentation regarding the gang
prevention and intervention proposal, and will begin the second portion as soon as
you have provided the requested clarification.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

istina L. Kindl
Tector, Policy and Legal Services
Salt Lake City School District
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